

Metro Cities News

April 14, 2022

Metro Cities Annual Meeting is Next Thursday!

Please plan to attend Metro Cities Annual Meeting next Thursday, April 21st at 4:00 pm! The meeting will begin with Distinguished Professor David Schultz as guest speaker, who will present on various political trends and the upcoming legislative elections. The agenda will include elections of members and officers to the Metro Cities Board of Directors and remarks by Metro Cities President Matt Stemwedel. The meeting will be held virtually.

A quorum of members is required. Please RSVP to Metro Cities' Office Manager Jennifer Dorn at iennifer@metrocitiesmn.org. The slate of nominated officers and Board members was recently emailed to city officials. We hope you can attend!

Metro Cities News is emailed periodically to Metro Cities member mayors, councilmembers, city managers/administrators, and city staff to keep officials and staff abreast of important metro city issues.

If you'd like to sign up to receive Metro Cities News, please email newsletter@metrocitiesmn.org and provide the following: Name, Title, Employer and Email address. Thank you!